
Project updates

	 EPA Environmental Approval
Neoen received formal approval from the WA 
Environmental Protection Authority (EPA) on 6 
January 2025.

	 EPBC DCCEEW
Neoen received formal approval from the Federal 
Environmental Protection and Biodiversity 
Conservation (EPBC) Act, managed by 
Department of Climate Change, Energy, the 
Environment and Water on 2 May 2025.

	 Development Application
A Development Application has been submitted 
to the State Government. Public consultation 
opens from 1 May 2025. Community members 
are invited to have their say. 

	 Geotechnical Investigation
On-site geotechnical surveys concluded in 
early May.

	 Cultural Heritage
An Aboriginal Cultural Heritage survey is 
scheduled for June. This will be the final on-site 
survey ahead of construction.

The Narrogin Wind Farm is a proposed 200 MW renewable energy project comprising up to 25 wind turbines. 
Situated on freehold land approximately 7km east of Williams and 10km west of Narrogin in Western Australia, it will 
utilise the region’s strong wind resources to deliver affordable, clean electricity. 

The project, which may include a large battery in the future. The project will connect to the South West 
Interconnected System via an existing 220 kV transmission line.
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Work with us
Construction is expected to commence as early as 
2026. In the lead-up, Neoen will host a local jobs 
information session to engage with the community and 
identify employment opportunities. 

The Narrogin Wind Farm is expected to create 
approximately 250 new jobs during construction and 
up to 15 new, permanent positions during operations. 
Neoen focuses first on hiring local people for projects.

Our website has more information on the types of 
suppliers the Project will require. Please register your 
interest via narroginwindfarm.com.au/workwithus

Community benefit sharing
Neoen has made an annual commitment of $225,000 
under the Community Benefit-Sharing Program to 
provide significant, meaningful benefits to communities 
living around our Narrogin Wind Farm. This funding will 
become available once the project goes into operations 
and will continue for its 25+ year lifespan. 

We are exploring the following options for delivering the 
Program and eagerly welcome community feedback 
& ideas to decide on the most suitable option. Please 
provide your feedback via 
narroginwindfarm.com.au/community-benefits
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